
                                                                                                                                  

 
 
 
 
                 
 
1/3/2019  
 
RE: Letter of support for the Indigenous Peoples March on January 18th, 2019. 
 
Respectful greetings on behalf of the International Indian Treaty Council:  
 
The International Indian Treaty Council (IITC) is an organization of Indigenous Peoples from North, Central, South America, 
the Caribbean and the Pacific working for the Sovereignty and Self Determination of Indigenous Peoples and the 
recognition and protection of Indigenous Rights, Treaties, Traditional Cultures and Sacred Lands. The IITC was founded in 
June 1974 at a gathering on the Standing Rock Reservation in South Dakota attended by more than 5000 representatives 
from 98 Indigenous Nations. The symbol of the sacred pipe uniting the hemisphere was chosen by the elders to represent 
the common bonds of spirituality, relationship to the land and traditional culture shared by all Indigenous Peoples. 

The IITC supports Indigenous Peoples’ struggles for human and Treaty rights, self-determination, to protect their 
traditional lands and sacred places against imposed development, defend their food sovereignty and intergenerational 
health and justice through rights advocacy, coalition building, training, technical assistance and information dissemination. 
The IITC builds the direct, effective participation of Indigenous Peoples in regional, national and international events, 
gatherings and policy discussions addressing their rights, ways of life and survival.  

In 1977 IITC became the first Indigenous Peoples’ organization to be recognized as a Non-Governmental Organization 
(NGO) with Consultative Status to the United Nations Economic and Social Council.  In 2011, IITC was the first to be 
upgraded to General Consultation Status in recognition of its active participation in a wide range of international bodies 
and processes to ensure that the rights of Indigenous Peoples are recognized, respected and upheld.   
 
The IITC carries out trainings for Indigenous Peoples, Tribal Nations and Communities to build their capacity to use 
international human rights processes to defend their rights, respond to urgent threats and hold countries and corporations 
accountable for violations.  IITC also maintains an electronic communications network, including a web page, e-news and 
social media, to share updates and opportunities for involvement, and build awareness and support for Indigenous 
Peoples’ struggle.  
 
I am writing to affirm IITC’s support of the Indigenous Peoples March and activities taking place in Washington D.C. on 
January 18, 2018. IITC will assist in promoting the march via our networks and if possible, send a delegate who can also 
participate as a speaker.  
 
In solidarity, 

 
Andrea Carmen, 
Executive Director, IITC 

 

2940 16th Street, Suite 305, 
San Francisco, CA 94103-3664 

Telephone: (415) 641-4482; Fax: (415) 641-1298 
andrea@treatycouncil.org, info@treatycouncil.org  

 
 
 

International Indian Treaty Council 


